
Cameroon

Campaign to support 
the St John of God 
Hospital in Batibo
The Brothers of St John of God urgently 
need help to keep their hospital open in 
Batibo which, after four years of armed 
conflict, is the only one left to serve the 
population in that area.
Despite all the insecurity and looting it has 
suffered, in 2020 this centre provided 
13,640 services in various health                    
areas such as mother-child                            
and primary care, in-patient                          
care, traumatology and the              
diagnosis and treatment                           of 
infectious diseases.
We are therefore asking for your 
cooperation to enable us to continue 
assisting the people suffering from this             
conflict, ignored by the international 
community, and ensure that          
thousands of people are not                      
left totally unattended                                
and forgotten.
If we can raise 300,000 euros, the 
Hospitaller Order will be able to ensure 
that the Centre will remain sustainable for 
the next 4 years.

Every donation will be sent 
directly to Batibo, and will 
help to save many lives.
Banking details: Curia Generaliza. Ordine ospedaliero San Giovanni di Dio
INTESA SANPAOLO Branch 09605
IBAN IT24U030 6909 6061 0000 0125 509
SWIFT BCITITMMXXX For further information please visit www.ohsjd.org
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